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Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                    

 

On Thursday 29th February RI Class will be going on a visit to Morden Hall Park. This will be a 

great opportunity for children to put their topic learning into context. During the morning, the 

children will take part in a plant workshop where they will explore where different plants grow 

and what they need to survive at the park.  

 

We will leave school at 9:30 a.m. and returning after lunch, school pickup will remain 3:15 pm, 

as usual. Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL School Travel Scheme. The 

children will need to wear full Bonneville uniform and suitable outerwear for the weather. 

Although travel and entry to the park is free, we will require a £5 contribution to cover the cost 

of the workshop, please pay on SCOPAY, as you give your permission for your child to attend.  

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag (plastic is fine).  No glass 

bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please.  If you would like your child to have a school packed 

lunch, please indicate this on SCOPAY. Please remember to prepare for any weather (sun 

cream/ sun hat/ coat/ wellies!). Please also remember to pack a water bottle. 

 

We would appreciate some adult help on this visit.  If you are available, please let us know 

through SCOPAY.  We have a limited number of places available for parents so class teachers 

will confirm with you once you have given permission. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 

accommodate younger siblings. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Bishop, Miss Innes and Miss Cramer 

Reception Team 

 


